
 

2015 - 2016 SELECTIVE SERVICE INFORMATION SHEET 
 
 
STUDENT NAME:                   SPU ID:   
 
When your 2015 - 2016 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) was matched against the 
Selective Service database, your selective service registration or exemption status was not confirmed.   
 
Registration with Selective Service is a federal requirement to receive financial aid; therefore, 
your status must be confirmed before we can process your application. 
 

• If you have registered with Selective Service, submit a copy of your registration card along with 
this form. 

 Copy of registration card attached 
 
• If you have not registered with Selective Service and you are a male between the ages of 18 

and 25, register online at www.sss.gov or contact them for alternate registration options at 
847.688.6888.  
 I just registered and registration acknowledgment is attached 

 
• If you have not registered with Selective Service and you are a male who entered the U.S. 

while 26 years of age or older, submit documentation verifying date of birth and date of entry 
into the U.S, such as a date of entry stamp in your passport, an I-94 visa with date of entry 
stamp on it, or a letter from the U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) indicating 
your date of entry to the United States.  
 Copy of documentation verifying date of birth and date of entry into the U.S. attached 

 
• If you are uncertain whether you are required to register, contact Selective Service at 

847.688.6888 or visit their website, www.sss.gov.   
 

• Any conflict must be reconciled with Selective Service.  Once the discrepancy is resolved, 
please submit appropriate documentation (e.g., a registration acknowledgment) along with this 
form.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
Student Signature Date Phone  Email 
 


